MKT/e-SpiceBazaar/01/2021 27/05/2021

Sub: Invitation for expression of interest (Eol) from firms for undertaking online
sale of spices through the e-spice bazaar portal to facilitate sourcing for exports-
Extension of last date for submission of Eol to 04.06.2021- reg

Spices Board has invited sealed Expression of Interest (EOI) from competent firms to
select and appoint suitable firms capable of providing end-to-end integrated solution in
relation to pre— sale, sale and post sale activities for spices produced in the specified
project areas or any other States/ UTs across the country through Board’s e-spice bazaar
portal to facilitate sourcing for exports.

The Eol document containing the details of eligibility criteria, submission requirement,
objective, scope of work, deliverables, evaluation criteria etc. can be downloaded from
Spices Board’s website (www.indianspices.com) and Government e-procurement portal
(https: //etenders.gov.in/eprocure/app).

It may be noted that the last date for submission of responses to the Eol have been
further extended to 04.06.2021. Interested firms may submit the response by post to
Mr. Nithin Joe, Deputy Director, Spices Board, NH Bypass, Palarivattom — 682025
OR by email to nithin.joe@nic.in , before 5.00 PM on 04.06.2021. The responses must
be accompanied with necessary supporting documents, as detailed in the notice inviting
Eol.

Sd/-
Director (Mktg)
SPICES BOARD, KOCHI



